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The Bridge Issue 10, 2022

PRINCIPAL'S REPORT

Welcome back!

Welcome back to Term 3 at Selby! | trust that everyone spent some
time recharging the batteries in preparation for another busy term.
Listening to the students as | visited classes last week it sounded
like many families made the most of the time together, whether
that be enjoying some down time at home or traveling interstate to
visit families for the first time in a number of years.

Production - Let Loose

Production is a big highlight of this term and students, staff and
parents are all well underway in preparing for this event. Production
is scheduled for August 3 & 4. Tickets are selling fast with Thursday
night almost a sell-out and Wednesday evening filling up too. To
book visit https://www.trybooking.com/CBBBH

Covid updates
You will have received a communication from the school with
updated information from the Department of Education regarding
the COVID quarantine period and the wearing of face masks. We
ask that you are aware of these updates, which are also included in
this newsletter.

Staffing Updates

| would like to welcome Allison Hudson to Selby Primary School who
has taken over from Kate Mercer in Year 3/4. The community has
already made themselves known to Allison and please say hello if
you see her around. | would also like to welcome back Jo Scukovic
into the tutor position.

Building Works

You may have noticed some changes to the front entrance to the
school. We are also in the process of drawing up contracts for the
bathroom refurbishment which | will update you with in the next
newsletter.

2 Morley St, Selby

(03) 97542675

www.selbyps.vic.gov.au

e: selbyps@education.vic.gov.au

Calendar

Friday 22nd July
Working Bee
Tuesday 26th July

Sciencewoks Year 3/4
Chemistry Chaos Year 1/2

Tues 2nd - Thurs 4th
August

School Production

Tuesday 9th August

School Council
School Swimming Program begins

Wednesday 17th August

Adam Wallace Incursion

Wednesday 24th August

Book Week Dress Up Day

Before/After School Care:
0434 422 455
1300 105 343




Working Bee

This Friday 22nd July we will be having our first working bee for a number of years. If you
have some time Friday afternoon to come along and help out it would be greatly
appreciated. Please see the flyer for more details.

Website

This week we launched our new look website, | would like to thank Kim Straatemeier for
designing it, and Jemima Hogg for doing such an amazing job on putting this all together
on top of her teaching duties. | would also like to thank Josie Ball for so many wonderful
images that really capture the beautiful setting that is Selby Primary School.

PFA Parents & Friends Association

The PFA do an amazing job organising a variety of different activities which include
Mothers and Fathers Day stall, cake bake sales, Easter egg raffle and the upcoming Selby
Spring Fair to name a few. Events like these can not happen unless we have volunteers
from our amazing parent community. Any help big or small is greatly appreciated so if
you can spare any time to assist the PFA please contact the office and leave your details

Student Enrolment 2023

| would like to thank those families who have already enrolled their child for next year. If
you have a child starting Prep please ensure you have completed their enrolment form
as soon as possible. Additionally, if you know of a family in our local area who plans to
send their child to Selby in 2023. | encourage all families to enrol as soon as possible so
they don't miss out on any important information.

Term 3 promises to be another great term filled with many great things planned. We
have book week, incursions, excursions, Father's Day stall, kinder visits, 2023 Prep
transition sessions, and working bees on top of our fantastic classroom programs which
will offer our students a range of opportunities and experiences.

Scott Burton

Respect Confidence Resilience Personal Best




Prep B - Lily S- Confidence
Lily you have approached this week with confidence, writing on your own and being a
great leader in Investigations. You planned and supported your peers to build a marble
run using blocks in Investigations. It was wonderful to see the thought and care you put
into making sure the marble run matched your plan and the purpose of the task. Wow
Lily! You should be so proud of all you have achieved.

1/2A - Blaze E - Personal Best
You used your collected data on your chosen question to construct a graph to
demonstrate what the most popular animal was. A neat and accurate effort Blaze.

1/2S - Piper C - Confidence
Piper, | was so impressed with your efforts during our writing about the mysterious box.
You confidently and independently wrote sentences to tell your story. Well done!!!

3/4) - Zara A - Confidence
It has been amazing to see your confidence grow in class Zara.
Not only are you raising your hand to answer questions during class discussions, you are
also becoming more confident with your work.
Well Done!!

3/4M - Leon B - Personal Best
Amazing effort for the start of the term.
You showed your personal best during inquiry, when your researched the life cycle of the
fennec fox and included the facts you had investigated.
Keep up the wonderful initiation in your research tasks.

5/6H - Zoe A - Confidence
Zoe, it has been so wonderful to see you coming out of your shell to share your sense of
humour and terrific acting chops with the rest of your peers during production '
rehearsals. Keep up the excellent work, Miss Wibberly. You're a superstar!

5/6H - Alex C - Personal Best
Alex, great work on your culture project and culture poster. l've been so impressed with
your hard work and how determined you are to make sure all your information is
accurate. I'm looking forward to reading the final, finished project.

5/6S - Tom M - Confidence
Tom, it has been wonderful to see your confidence continually grow throughout our ’ . ’
production rehearsals. You have done a magnificent job to memorise all of your lines and - ‘
you consistently deliver them with enthusiasm and a loud, clear voice. | can't wait to see
you perform live in front of an audience. ' ’

Respect Confidence Resilience Personal Best




Compass ()

Check in regularly to your parent portal to keep up to

date with all school news.......

Absences

If your child will be absent from school, please log in and enter an absent
note. PLEASE ENSURE THE CORRECT DATE AND TIME OF ABSENCE IS
ENTERED. If your child is late to school, don't forget to come in to the
office and sign them in prior to going to the classroom. The class rolls are
marked first thing in the morning so if your child arrives after 9:05am they
are considered late and need to be signed in. Parents are responsible for
attending to unexplained absences. We recommend logging in regularly
to ensure unexplained absences do not build up. At the end of term a
letter will be sent to parents relating to any unexplained absences.

Events currently uploaded to Compass......

Consent and Payment

e EDEC Soccer (selected students) DUE 21/06/2022
* Year 1/2 Chemistry Chaos DUE 25/07/2022
e Adam Wallace Author Visit DUE 16/08/2022
® 3/4Scienceworks DUE 25/7/2022

e Division Football (selected students) DUE 22/07/2022
* Year 3/4 Scienceworks DUE 25/07/2022
e Division Soccer (selected students) DUE 22/07/2022
* Swimming Program DUE 22/07/2022

PLEASE MAKE A NOTE OF EVENT DUE DATES AS PAYMENT
AND CONSENT MUST BE MADE ON OR BEFORE THE DATES
LISTED ON COMPASS.

Respect Confidence Resilience Personal Best




PRER N]@WS{\,\\

Prep students are excited to be learning all about toys.
They have been working hard in Investigations to learn
all about how they move, what they are made of and
what we can do with them. They had a great time on
Tuesday at their incursion on Toy Science.

Respect Confidence Resilience Personal Best
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PRODUCTION REHEARSALS

In Performing Arts, students are busy rehearsing their
class dances and testing out their costume pieces!

Respect Confidence Resilience Personal Best




BEESWAX WRAPS &

Year 3/4 finished off term 2 and their ,
Inquiry focus - ‘What's the Matter' by = i '
making Beeswax Wraps.

Not only did the students learn how
a wax block turns from a solid, to a
liquid when melted, then back to a
solid again. They also learnt how to
look after our environment by using

reusable products.

~
T




Dear wonderful community members of Selby Primary,

It is hard to believe that we are already half way through the year! And it has been a busy one too.
Although we are no longer experiencing the lockdowns of the past two years, 2022 certainly has not been
without its challenges.

Everyone, from teachers and staff to students and families have from all accounts been busy whilst
dealing with all the challenges of covid to flu and everything in between. It would be hard to find a staff or
student household that hasn't had anyone sick of late but despite all of this, it is great to see that our
community's concern for each other has not diminished in any way over the past few years.

School Council was also not unscathed by illness in term 2, with us having to postpone our last meeting
before the holidays. But we have continued to have a lively discussion around the importance of raising
the school's profile and communicating how great a place it is to the broader community and prospective
future families.

To this end, School Council is looking forward to working with Scott and staff on a longer term
communications plan for the school. We are grateful to have such a talented and experienced group of
parents and staff to help make this happen.

This will work with the recent and very important launch of the revamped Selby PS website. This is an
exciting development! Many thanks to Jemima Hogg and Josephine Ball for all their additional hours above
and beyond in putting it together. The welcome to the school has also been enhanced as many would
have seen with the new pavers and retaining walls near the front office. Many thanks for Scott for helping
to get these upgrades organised.

In the meantime though, we are encouraging everyone where they feel comfortable and when
appropriate to spread the word online and via social media. One great opportunity to share your
thoughts straight away is via Google's review function. This is an important platform to raise awareness to
new community members and potential new students. We hope a larger sample will provide an accurate
(ie positive!!) Reflection of our amazing school.

If you wish to provide a Google review, you can do so here: https://search.google.com/local/writereview?
placeid=ChlJF_Cpfpgj1moROQF5cexdZ 0

Alternatively, please just search for Selby Primary School and write a review under the 'Reviews' section
on Google.

Finally, I'd also like to acknowledge the work of Kate Mercer on the School Council after her departure
from the school after many years last term. We are very grateful for the additional hours and effort of our
staff School Council members! ®

We hope the start of Term 3 is a good one for all. Please keep looking out for yourselves and each other.

Warm regards,
Michael and the School Council



Our First

Working Bee

for 2022
(or 2021 for that matter)

3.45pm Friday 22nd July
Bring your gardening

tools and lend a hand!

Qur To Do List includes:

pruning, mulching
demolishing hard waste

weeding.
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S and Training Schools Victoria e

Vom caucotion Independent cecv

Dear parents and carers

We are writing to you as parents/carers of a child or children in government, Catholic and
independent schools across Victoria.

The Victorian Department of Health strongly recommends that face masks are worn in
indoor settings.

As a result, we are asking all students aged 8 and over and all staff in all schools across
Victoria to wear masks when in class (except where removing a mask is necessary for clear
communication) from now to the end of winter.

Students won't be required or expected to wear masks when outdoors, and this expectation
won't stop student participation in the full range of schooal activities, including music, sport
and performances.

We are asking for your support in explaining to your child or children the importance of this
simple step that will help keep our schools as safe as possible.

We also ask that you make sure your child (or children) takes a mask to school (and wears it
if they are travelling on public transport) or collects a mask when they arrive at school.

We all appreciate how important it is for students to be back at school. This action will help
make sure as many students and staff as possible are protected from COVID and other
winter iliness.

Thank for your help with this collective effort to keep our communities safe and healthy.

My | ) :
U \‘fﬁ L Hebet YGree~.

-
Dr David Howes Michelle Green Jim Miles

Deputy Secretary Chief Executive Executive Director
Victorian Department of Independent Schools Catholic Education

Education and Training Victoria Commission of Victoria



2023

PREP
ENROLMENTS
NOW OPEN 2%

v’

PLEASE CONTACT US FOR
A SCHOOL TOUR
9754 2675

selby.pseeducation.vic.gov.au

https://selbyps.vic.edu.au/




YOU’RE INVITED TO.

' @enmg Gue.nt
frnbag, July 22110‘6 7pm

N7 1% I 5

Exhwblﬁlﬂg,. tspace Selby,
g Selly Con ‘1ty Heuse
(1 Mlnakﬂkd Selby)

JULY 22nd - 22nd August

Shewcasing phetegraphy and fine artwerk
created by the senier students frem
Menbulk Cellege in the depths ef a Park
Hills Winter

~F Y £ ,:,_.,, St M e ~ sl e s +ibraat t ‘l,‘.\. AN ONIDY
F(_?I more iIntformaton anag 1o b QOK ".r"\_) LTI TICKE O1ne O J{_M_‘f 1nng ev ent

call/ email/ our webs

9754 2039 | prOJectsOselbyhouse org.au | wWwWw. selbyhouse org.au |
1 Minak Rd, Selby | Selby Community House

The Department of Education does not endorse the products or services of any private
advertiser. No responsibility is accepted by the Department of Education for accuracy of
information contained in advertisements or claims made by them.




BRI

SUSHFIAE RESILIENGE N0

INFORMATION FOR HOUSEHOLDS IN
RURAL AREAS AND ON THE URBAN FRINGE

Recommended viewing
for family and friends.

Eminent subject matter experts will
provide thought-provoking, relevant
and practical information.

Viewer response to ten previous
BRI webinars: 91% rated very
good or excellent, 100% would
recommend to others.

Viewers can ask questions before or dunng the
webinar, and when you register we'll also send
you a link to wdeos.

To learn more about our presenters head to
Dr.org.au/presenters

Supportars and Sponsors
T
CFA ™
I \RATR . Rotary ) DAVEY
Nillumbik ETHER\  10rond Crock
About Bushfire Resiience Inc. =)
br.org.auw/'about @)

Respect Confidence Resilience Personal Best

Horses and bushfire — what do we know?
7.30 AEST Wednecday 20 July

*  Kirfity Thompson, Universty of Newcastle

. Andrew McLsan, Equitation Sclence International
*  Orriz Helolers, Vetsrinarian

Your vegetation — what you need to know
7.30pm AEST 10 August

Kavin Tolhurat AM, Univeralty of Melbourns
Justin Leonard, OSIRO

Pster Ashton, DELWF

Mick Guystt, Sur Coast Shire

Your last resort options

7.30pm AEST 24 August

*  Justin Leonard, OSIRO

*  Jm McLennan, La Trobe University

*  Aob Gordon OAM, Clinical Peychologist

Why get kids involved in the family bushfire plan
7.30 AEST Wednscday 7 Septembsr

Michelle Roberte, Australlan National University

Aob Gordon OAM, Clinical Feychologist

Briony Towers, Co-director, LEADRRR

Jane Hayward, Frincipal Strathewen Frimary School

Understand your bushfire risk

7.30pm AECST 21 September

*  Kavin Toihurat AM, Univeralty of Melbourns

*  Justin Leonard, OSIRO

. an Bennetis, Buahfire Buliding Councll of Australla




Selby Netball Club is now taking enrolments for all age groups from NetSetGO to
Opens for the Spring season starting September 3rd 2022.

Selby is a small and friendly club established in 1993. Our aim is to provide the
opportunity for players of all abilities to participate and have fun playing netball.

Please register your interest via email to selbynetball@hotmail.com or check our
Facebook page for the link to register.

ACTIVE

4

VWomens,
Mens and
Kids range

“Tuesday 26th July

< SnoP: S3pm-4pm

WS
Bro https://muyzyia.com.au/ALLISONLAMONT/

The Department of Education does not endorse the products or services of any private

advertiser. No responsibility is accepted by the Department of Education for accuracy of
information contained in advertisements or claims made by them.




BELGRAVE SOUTH RED DEVILS

Swpaner Seasip 22-23
REGISTRATIONS OPEN

FOR PLAYERS U8-U23

REGISTRATIONS CLOSE AUGUST 26TH

FOR MORE INFORMATION EMAIL BSRDPRES@GMAIL.COM

SCAN HERE TO REGISTER

BASKETBALL CLUB

BELGRAVE SOUTH RED DEVILS

LITTLE DEVILS

UPWEY HIGH SCHOOL STADIUM COURT 3 THURSDAYS 5PM

PROGRAM OPEN TO UNREGISTERED PLAYERS AGED BETWEEN 4-10 YEARS

Starts Thursday July 21st
to book in please email bsrdcomms@gmail.com [Faue

BASKETBALL CLUB




- N
Have you thought about your finance?

Call Edward now for a no obligation appointment

4 PHARMACY

For ofl your heofthcare needs

Edward McInerney

pO3 901 1 f pO17 8190
HOMEFREE y A
I.l MORTGAGES 0400522 464
o edward@homefreemortgages com.au
frae 2030

vww homefreemortigagescom.au

ChandI&eC[

UPWEY-SELBY D0JO

SELBY PRIMARY SCHOOL- 2 MORLEY STREET, SELBY VIC 3159

. 6.30pm - 8.00pm (Seniors & Juniors) ‘?ﬁ. GOLDEN COBRA MARTIAL ARTS
o

s Your local, not-for-profit club for fitness,

:ﬁm;‘;’ self defence and traditional martial arts.

Try Karate
for FREE!

Call today and ask
about our free trial
class for students

:ih } ‘.\- iy = 13[&

L A aged 4 and older.
MIKED MARTIAL ARTS KARATE (NON-CONTACT)
Contact: Sempai laicob Barrot: Selvifncgmail com or Dai Sempai Holly Schwind: 0412 055 258 gazms,fnggz
Upper Ferntree Gully

Got Questions? Visit goldencobra.org.au

The Department of Education does not endorse the products or services of any private

advertiser. No responsibility is accepted by the Department of Education for accuracy of
information contained in advertisements or claims made by them.




EMERALD SECONDARY COLLEGE

P

Access to Excellence

2023 - THE PLACE TO BE

e New curriculum model and structure for 2023

* New caring pastoral & wellbeing program for 2023
e Focus on Positive Education and Student Voice in 2023

e Academic Rigour

o SEAL (Select Entry Accelerated Program) positions available
e Pathways focussed — new Vocational Major in 2023

e Extensive Sport Program

* New Middle Years electives coming

e Refurbished Year 7 space will be ready

e Our exciting Building Program and renovations continue

ENROL NOW

@ Sharon Nagel
5968 5388 Sharon.Nagel@education.vic.gov.au

Respect Confidence Resilience Personal Best




EMERAL
LAKERS
BASKET

EMERALD PRIMARY BASKETBALL STADIUM
TERM 3 PROGRAMS

Emerald Lakers Basketball Club announce Term 5 Programs and are
excited to have TheProject. Academy facilitate a weekly program to
encourage kids to improve, gain confidence and have fun whilst learning
baskethall skills. Coach James Clarke iz an experienced and professional
coach who runs programs for all kids at every level. Coach Clark wants
everyone to have the same chance and opportunities and has adapted &
program for all to enjoy.

Register: theproject.academy. or www.emeraldlakers.com.an

EMERALD LAKERS BASKETBALL PROGRAMS ARE OFEN TO EVERYONE
WHO WANTS TO HAVE FUN

Little Lakers 4-8 gears - 4.15pm
Laker Read 6 - 12years “beginner - 5.15pm
TheProject.Academy - 6.15pm *young plagyers

(Epeale]

WHW.EMERALDLAKERS. COR_AL
JOMBEMERALDLAKERS. COM_AL
THEPROUECT.ACADENY

The Department of Education does not endorse the products or services of any private

advertiser. No responsibility is accepted by the Department of Education for accuracy of
information contained in advertisements or claims made by them.




Anglicare
Victoria

Talking Tweens

A Parents Building Solutions Program
For Parents of Children Aged 8 to 12 years

Do you want to:

« Improve communication?

« Deal with anger and anxiety?

« Establish boundaries with your child
around screen use and other challenging
behaviors?

« Understand tween development?

Come along to these 6 interactive
sessions. Share strengths, challenges,

and strategies to parent 8 to 12 year old.

anglicarevic.org.au

When: Monday evenings (6 sessions)

Mon 1st August to Mon 5th September 2022
Time: 700 pm - 900 pm

Where: Online via Zoom. Participants will
need access 1o a device with video and
audio in order to participate

Cost: Free of charge

Registrations: Click here

Enquiries: sharon.muir@anglicarevic.org.au

PARENTZONE

The Department of Education does not endorse the products or services of any private
advertiser. No responsibility is accepted by the Department of Education for accuracy of
information contained in advertisements or claims made by them.




Chirnside Park Community Hub Present

Winter

Market

HANDCRAFTED GIFTS - LOCAL PRODUCE
FOOD TRUCKS - SHOWBAGS
FUN FOR THE KIDS

Chirnside Park Community Hub
33 Kimberley Drive, Chirnside Park

suN 24 JuLlY 9AM - 2PM  FREE EVENT
s B vz @Cire

The Department of Education does not endorse the products or services of any private
advertiser. No responsibility is accepted by the Department of Education for accuracy of
information contained in advertisements or claims made by them.




